
 

Parkway Infrastructure Constructors 
340-2187 Huron Church Rd, Windsor, ON N9C 2L8, Canada 

+1 (519) 946-4301 Office  •   +1 (519) 790-7850 Fax   

 
August 27, 2015 
 
 
RE:    UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION WORKS.  

BEECH STREET CUL-DE-SAC.   
 
Dear Resident, 
 
As part of our commitment to keep residents and business owners informed about 
ongoing Rt. Hon. Herb Gray Parkway construction activities, we are writing to inform you 
of the upcoming construction works in your area. 
 
We are currently preparing to start the construction of the cul-de-sac at Beech Street. It 
is anticipated that this work will start on Monday, August 31, 2015.  
 
In order to start working in that area, we ask that you ensure that all of your 
possessions are on your property and not on the road as equipment will need to access 
Beech Street.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation during this time. All construction activities are 
scheduled pending weather conditions. Should you have questions or concerns please 
contact the Windsor Essex Mobility Group Public Liaison Office at 1-877-937-5929 or via 
e-mail at hgp-plo@wemg.ca.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Parkway Infrastructure Constructors 


